
fantasy from reality. 
Spending 1000 shil-
lings a day on 
snacks? That’s Shil-
lings 365,000 a 
year. Shillings 5,000 
a day on fast 

food? That’s Shillings 
1,825,000 a 
year! Enough for a 
fancy computer, or 
almost a year of 
school tuition 
 
Savings 
Saving money = 
power. The power to 
get through an emer-
gency. The power to 
buy things you need 
without going into 
debt. To get yourself 
into a saving habit, 
set a goal you can 
reach in a few weeks 
or months— like 
buying a T-shirt or  

Parents often make it 
clear that they don’t 
want to be nagged 
to buy things that 
seem silly or cost too 
much. But there’s lots 

more you can do to 
help your self learn 
to manage money.  
 
Want or Need? 
Managing money is 
all about making 
choices. Children 
today are seeing 
hundreds of commer-
cials on TV and other 
media. The pressure 
to have the right 
clothes and electronic 
gadgets can be 
huge!  To help resist 
this pressure, you 
need to figure out 
the difference be-
tween things you 
want and things you 

actually need. (For 
example every one 
needs shoes, but one 
may want a special 
brand of sneakers.) 
Some parents may 

ask you to decide 
just how important 
brand names are to 
you. They may be 
willing to pay only 
up to a certain 
amount beyond 
which they may ask 
that you look for the 
extra money else-
where.  
 
Keeping Track  
Students cant make 
good financial choic-
es if they don’t know 
where their money’s 
going. Making a list 
of every purchase 
will help you sepa-
rate financial 

How does advertising influence my spending? 

 A 2004 report 

conducted by the 

American Psycho-

logical Associa-

tion’s Task Force 

on Advertising 

and Children 

found that after 

just one exposure 

to a commercial, 

children can re-

call the ad’s con-

tent and have a 

desire for the 

product. 

This is particular-

ly alarming when 

you consider that 

the advertising 

industry spends 

$12 billion per 

year on ads tar-

geted to children. 

The task force’s 

report raises con-

cern about chil-

dren’s inability to 

recognize the 

exaggeration or 

bias in many ads, 

and their tenden-

cy to accept  

Did you know?  

In a 2004 survey, 6 

out of 10 high 

school seniors said 

they learned most of 

their money 

management skills 

at home.  
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CD. Reaching the 

goal should feel 

great. So great that 

the next goal can be 

a little bigger or 

take a little longer to 

reach. If you don’t 

have a savings ac-

count, you can open 

one at your local 

bank. It takes prac-

tice to manage mon-

ey. Wants and needs 

are not the same 

things 

  

After just one expo-

sure to a commer-

cial, children can 

recall the ad’s con-

tent and have a de-

sire for the product. 

advertising messag-

es as truthful. As a 

result, the report 

emphasizes the im-

portance of teach-

ing children to be 

critical of ads—to 

look past advertis-

ers’ tricks and tech-

niques—and be 

aware of their per-

suasive intent.  


